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Hello, I am a Gresham homeowner that is retired living on social security and a 

couple of small pensions.  My property taxes are already very high, almost $7,000 a 

year.  Oregon is already one of the highest taxed states, and something like this 

won't attract more taxpayers.  Something this drastic should be put before the people 

for a referendum vote, rather than shoved through the legislature against the will of 

the people.  Please don't enact this.  Thank you for your consideration  

Respectfully yours,  

Phil Glynn 

 


